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Happy Summer from the American Liver Foundation and the 
Heartland Division! We had an exciting spring, with many successful 
events and programs, and we have several things ahead that we want to 
share with you. 
  
Liver Life Walk 
We hosted our Liver Life Walk events in Cleveland and Cincinnati, 
and together the walks raised $120,726 for the American Liver 
Foundation! 1,492 walkers joined us at the two events, for a record-
setting year.  
  
It's not too late to support the Liver Life Walk by making a donation 
online at www.liverfoundation.org/walkcleveland or 
www.liverfoundation.org/walkcincinnati.  
  
Thank you to everyone that helped us reach such fundraising and walker 
recruitment success!  
  
HEP C 123 
Visit our new national website (http://hepc.liverfoundation.org/) 
dedicated to resources about Diagnosis, Treatment, and Support for 
Hepatitis C patients and their families. There is also a staff member at 
the National Hotline that is dedicated to just Hepatitis HelpLine calls. 
You can reach them at 1-800-465-4837 (800-GO-LIVER) M-F 9am-7pm 
EST. 

  
Flavors of Northeast Ohio 
Our annual Flavors of Northeast Ohio is scheduled for Monday, 
September 23rd at the Embassy Suites Cleveland- Rockside. Led by 
our Culinary Co-Chairs Jeff Jarrett of AMP 150 and Adam Bostwick of 
Cork & Cleaver Social Kitchen, this is a culinary event that you won't 
want to miss! Area chefs prepare a five-course, beverage-paired meal 
tableside for each unique table of 12 guests. Tickets are $225 each or 
$3,000 for a Table Sponsorship. Additional sponsorships are still 
available. For more information, please visit 
www.liverfoundation.org/flavorsofnortheastohio.  
  
  



Liver Life Challenge- Disney 
We will be taking a team to participate in the Walt Disney World 
Marathon Weekend January 8th - 13th in Orlando, FL. We are 
currently recruiting runners and walkers to join us for the half marathon, 
full marathon, Goofy Challenge, or Dopey Challenge races. You can join 
the Cleveland team, or race with us on the Virtual Team if you are not 
located in Cleveland. For more information about the program benefits 
and fundraising requirement, please visit 
www.liverfoundation.org/disneymarathon. Training begins on 
September 21st.  
  
  
Stay in Touch 
For more information, please visit 
www.liverfoundation.org/chapters/heartland. Stay updated on 
Heartland Division news and events by following us on Facebook and 
Twitter! 
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